Special Circumstances for Student Ratings of Courses and Teaching — Spring 2021

Web Administration

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and the shift to delivering instruction via varying methods (In-person, Online, Hybrid,
Hyflex), Spring 2021 Student Ratings of Courses and Teaching forms were administered via the web. Students
received emails during the final two weeks of classes (April 20 to May 5) asking them to complete the Ratings forms.
In addition, The Dean of Faculty’s Office sent pre-notification emails about the process to students and faculty the

week before.

Response Rates
The overall response rate, as usual, was calculated using all courses where the response rate is > 0%. Twenty-six (26)
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Please see the CEPP statement regarding Student Ratings and pandemic conditions. CEPP encourages faculty to keep
the following


/cepp/documents/Stmt-Regarding-Student-Ratings-Pandemic-Conditions-101920.pdf
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